
August 21, 2003

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Acting Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re: Tariff Filing in Compliance with the Commission’s Order Denying
Rehearing, Granting Clarification in Part and Directing Modifications to
Tariffs, Case Nos. 03-E-0001 and 02-E-1282, issued August 5, 2003 (the
“August Order”).

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed revised leaves issued by Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation  (“RG&E”)
are transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public
Service Commission (“Commission”) and in compliance with the August Order.

P.S.C. No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service
Leaf No. 128, Revision 2
Leaf No. 147, Revision 2
Leaf No. 163.1, Revision 1
Leaf No. 165.1, Revision 1
Leaf No. 178.1, Revision 1

P.S.C. No. 20 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Distribution Service
Leaf No. 131, Revision 2
Leaf No. 150, Revision 2
Leaf No. 167.1, Revision 1
Leaf No. 167.2, Revision 1
Leaf No. 168, Revision 2
Leaf No. 169, Revision 2

Effective August 25, 2003.
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RG&E is filing revisions to its tariffs P.S.C. No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric
Service and P.S.C. No. 20 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Distribution Service, which are the
current designations, and not to tariffs P.S.C. No. 14 – Electricity and P.S.C. No.15 – Electricity
as listed Appendix B to the August Order, which are the previous designations.

RG&E has incorporated verbatim into its tariff PSC 19 Leaf Nos.128 and 147 and its
tariff PSC 20 Leaf Nos.131 and 150 the revised Standard Interconnection Requirements (“SIRs”)
set forth in Appendix A to the August Order.

RG&E has modified its tariff PSC 19 Leaf Nos.163.1, 165.1, and 178.1 and its tariff PSC
20 Leaf Nos.167.1, 167.2, and 169 to eliminate the customer charge offset for non-demand
customers.

Upon discussions with Commission staff, RG&E concludes that it is not “precluding the
installation of two interval meters” as stated at page 12 of the August Order, and RG&E’s
existing tariffs are in compliance with the August Order.  Therefore, no tariff modifications are
filed pursuant to this issue.

Also, RG&E is making one housekeeping change, to its PSC 20 tariff Leaf No.168,
Paragraph 7.a., revising the reference from “Rule 14” to “Rule 10”.

In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 4 of the August Order, newspaper publication of
the proposed tariff amendments has been waived.

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (585) 724-8252.

Very truly yours,

Curt D. Roney
Project Lead, Rate and Regulatory
Economics

Enclosures
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